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Tuesday 17th May 2016 

Esafety @ Roberts Primary School - Tuesday 14th June 2016, 9.00am 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you very much for your responses to the recent Esafety @ Roberts Primary School letter we sent 

out inviting you into a talk about children’s safety while they access the Internet.  

9.00am was the most popular time requested in our responses and we have booked a speaker from 

Dudley Grid for Learning to come in on Tuesday 14th June 2016 at 9.00am. The presentation will last 

approximately 1 hour. 

Please note the target audience for these sessions is adults. Pupils will receive these key messages in an 

age appropriate way as part of the curriculum. 

Could we ask that all forms are returned no later than Wednesday 25th May 2016. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

K. Hughes 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Esafety @ Roberts Primary School - Tuesday 14th June 2016, 9.00am 

 

Child’s name:      Class: 

 

I would like to attend a presentation on esafety at Roberts Primary School on Tuesday 14th June 2016 at 

9.00am.  

Please reserve me            seats. 

 

 


